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Health Department to Partially Close May 4 for Staff Training  

 
The Loudoun County Health Department will close to the public Wednesday, May 4, 2022, 

9:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m., for staff training. Any appointments previously scheduled at a Health 

Department facility during that time will be rescheduled. Emergency health services will continue 

as normal. Anyone who needs assistance from the Health Department during this time may call 

703-777-0234 or email health@loudoun.gov. 

 

Training is a critical component for the staff of the Health Department, which provides a 

wide range of health care services and works to ensure the health and well-being of Loudoun 

County residents.  

 

More information about the Loudoun County Health Department is online at 

loudoun.gov/health. 
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